

**A/LISTENING:**

**1. Listen to a talk between Mr Ha and his students and circle the correct answer A, B or C to complete the following sentences (Unit 11 Skills 2)**

- Bullet trains will be faster, safer, and riders can avoid traffic \_\_\_\_\_.  
A. Jams                      B. accidents                      C. signs                      D. rules
- SkyTrans will use less space and run on \_\_\_\_\_.  
A. electricity                      B. oil                      C. autopilot                      D. petrol
- SkyTrans may be too \_\_\_\_\_ for students.  
A. cheap                      B. comfortable                      C. inconvenient                      D. expensive
- \_\_\_\_\_ will be cheaper and easier to use.  
A. bullet trains                      B. bamboo-copters                      C. solar-powered ships                      D. cars
- Solar-powered ships will be \_\_\_\_\_ and comfortable.  
A. eco-friendly                      B. comfortable                      C. eco-friendly and comfortable                      D. eco-friendly and fast

**II. Mr Lam is discussing with his students about how to save energy at home. Listen again and tick T (True) or F(False) for each sentence (Unit 10 Skills 2)**

|                                                                          | T | F |
|--------------------------------------------------------------------------|---|---|
| 1. Mr Lam says we use energy for cooking, heating and lighting is cheap. |   |   |
| 2. Linh always turns off the lights when going out.                      |   |   |
| 3. Linh turns off electrical appliances when not using them.             |   |   |
| 4. Minh uses low energy light bulbs at his house.                        |   |   |
| 5. Minh uses solar energy to cook meals.                                 |   |   |

**B/ PHONETICS: 1. Circle the word that has underlined part pronounced differently from the others.**

- |                                 |                               |                              |                                     |
|---------------------------------|-------------------------------|------------------------------|-------------------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>e</u> nergy            | B. <u>e</u> xpensive          | C. <u>e</u> nter             | D. <u>e</u> lephant                 |
| 2. A. <u>s</u> olar             | B. <u>t</u> omorrow           | C. <u>a</u> nother           | D. <u>h</u> ydro                    |
| 3. A. <u>p</u> roduce           | B. <u>m</u> usic              | C. <u>t</u> ube              | D. <u>j</u> ust                     |
| 4. A. <u>c</u> arbon            | B. <u>c</u> oal               | C. <u>s</u> ource            | D. <u>c</u> andy                    |
| 5. A. <u>t</u> ype              | B. <u>e</u> nergy             | C. <u>e</u> asily            | D. <u>c</u> hilly                   |
| 6. A. <u>p</u> ublic            | B. <u>l</u> imited            | C. <u>p</u> olluting         | D. <u>d</u> ioxide                  |
| 7. A. <u>c</u> losure           | B. <u>s</u> ugar              | C. <u>v</u> ision            | D. <u>l</u> eisure                  |
| 8. A. <u>f</u> illed            | B. <u>w</u> orried            | C. <u>s</u> tayed            | D. <u>n</u> oticed                  |
| 9. A. <u>n</u> aked             | B. <u>s</u> topped            | C. <u>c</u> ooked            | D. <u>l</u> iked                    |
| 10. A. <u>b</u> ook             | B. <u>c</u> ook               | C. <u>r</u> oof              | D. <u>f</u> oot                     |
| 11. A. <u>f</u> ear             | B. <u>n</u> ear               | C. <u>r</u> eally            | D. <u>w</u> ear                     |
| 12. A. <u>t</u> heir            | B. <u>h</u> air               | C. <u>s</u> eries            | D. <u>t</u> here                    |
| 13. A. <u>m</u> ea <u>s</u> ure | B. <u>o</u> ccasion           | C. <u>m</u> usical           | D. <u>u</u> sual                    |
| 14. A. <u>l</u> ei <u>s</u> ure | B. <u>s</u> ure               | C. <u>p</u> lea <u>s</u> ure | D. <u>c</u> lo <u>s</u> ure         |
| 15. A. <u>n</u> ati <u>o</u> n  | B. <u>e</u> ducati <u>o</u> n | C. <u>c</u> reati <u>v</u> e | D. <u>a</u> ir-conditi <u>o</u> ner |

**II. Find which word which has a different stress pattern from the others.**

- |                |             |              |              |
|----------------|-------------|--------------|--------------|
| 1. A. costume  | B. canoe    | C. highlight | D. season    |
| 2. A. violet   | B. serious  | C. seasonal  | D. hilarious |
| 3. A. festival | B. disaster | C. pavement  | D. station   |
| 4. A. serious  | B. diverse  | C. special   | D. local     |
| 5. A. direct   | B. affect   | C. open      | D. renew     |
| 6. A. succeed  | B. happen   | C. replace   | D. attend    |
| 7. A. reward   | B. country  | C. samba     | D. music     |
| 8. A. future   | B. traffic  | C. petrol    | D. allow     |

- |    |           |              |            |              |
|----|-----------|--------------|------------|--------------|
| 9  | A. energy | B. plentiful | C. another | D. dangerous |
| 10 | A. appear | B. function  | C. travel  | D. walkcar   |

### C/ LANGUAGE FOCUS:

I. Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the answer that best fits each gap in the following questions

- Festival of lights is a ..... festival in India.  
A. religion B. culture C. nation D. religious
- People ..... the festival by throwing water to wish everyone happiness.  
A. celebrate B. have C. organize D. complete
- The biggest ..... for the winner is a trip to France.  
A. part B. benefit C. prize D. mark
- A lot of people go to the city center to ..... the festival.  
A. have B. attend C. relax D. discuss
- My brother's taste in art is quite different ..... mine.  
A. than B. as C. to D. from
- ..... I'm not a fan of country music, I thoroughly enjoyed his lively performance.  
A. Although B. Because C. As D. However
- ..... does it take you to ride to school? – About 30 minutes.  
A. How long B. How far C. How often D. How much
- Wind, hydro and solar are ..... energy sources.  
A. modern B. renewable C. non-renewable D. new
- Nick washes his hand a lot, ..... he doesn't have flu.  
A. so B. and C. but D. although
- At a seasonal festival, people race down the hill to ..... cheese.  
A. break B. catch C. buy D. eat
- We will cut down on the use of natural gas because it is ..... & harmful to the environment.  
A. plenty B. limited C. available D. abundant
- Which of the following is NOT non-renewable source of energy ?  
A. oil B. wind C. natural gas D. coal
- The end of the film was so ..... that many people cried.  
A. boring B. shocking C. exciting D. moving
- We found the plot of the film .....  
A. bored B. boring C. interested D. acting
- I ..... how to sew last week.  
A. learn B. learned C. learns D. learning
- She ..... a new motorbike yesterday.  
A. buy B. buys C. buying D. bought
- Traffic accidents can be prevented if people ..... the rules.  
A. forget B. obey C. ignore D. avoid
- You should look right and left when you go ..... the road.  
A. along B. ahead C. across D. up
- ..... is it from your house to school? – 2 km.  
A. How B. How far C. How often D. How long
- You should wear a ..... when you ride a motorbike.  
A. helmet B. mask C. scarf D. seatbelt
- Give a ..... before you turn left or right.  
A. sign B. sight C. sound D. signal
- The film was so boring, ....., Lan saw it from beginning to end.  
A. Therefore B. However C. Although D. But
- I am sure you'll find the film .....  
A. amuse B. amused C. amusing D. amusement
- Everybody attends the festival ..... fun.  
A. with B. for C. In D. of
- We will go on holiday with some friends of .....



- A. our                                      B. ours                                      C. we                                      D. us
26. The boy was so \_\_\_\_\_ by the film that he couldn't sleep last night.
- A. frightened                                      B. frightening                                      C. frighten                                      D. to frighten
27. Their car is blue. \_\_\_\_\_ is red.
- A. Our                                      B. Us                                      C. We                                      D. Ours
28. A healthy child requires \_\_\_\_\_ care than a sick one.
- A. more                                      B. fewer                                      C. less                                      D. much
29. February has \_\_\_\_\_ days than January.
- A. fewer                                      B. more                                      C. less                                      D. many
30. Do you know that we have \_\_\_\_\_ cars ? It doesn't need a driver.
- A. driver                                      B. drive                                      C. driverless                                      D. driving

**II. Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word/ phrase that is CLOSEST in meaning**

1. A system of tubes will not pollute the environment.
- A. protect                                      B. contaminate                                      C. reduce                                      D. produce
2. Solar energy is renewable and abundant.
- A. plentiful                                      B. dangerous                                      C. convenient                                      D. cheap
3. When we travel in hyperloops, we won't have to worry about bad weather.
- A. positive                                      B. awful                                      C. wonderful                                      D. nice

**III. Circle the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word/ phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning**

1. Burning Coal, oil and natural gas is harmful to the environment.
- A. expensive                                      B. limited                                      C. safe                                      D. enormous
2. Travelling by teleporter will take very little time to travel from one country to another.
- A. much                                      B. many                                      C. few                                      D. some
3. We can save electricity by using fewer electrical appliances.
- A. produce                                      B. reduce                                      C. spend                                      D. waste

**IV. Give the correct form of the word in brackets**

1. Vesak Day is a \_\_\_\_\_ festival for those who follow Buddhism. ( RELIGION)
2. The Carnival of Rio de Janeiro is a very \_\_\_\_\_ festival. ( FASCINATE)
3. Thanksgiving is a \_\_\_\_\_ festival held in the USA and some other countries. (SEASON)
4. We have become regular \_\_\_\_\_ at Da Lat Flower Festival. (ATTEND)
5. There are a lot of cultural and \_\_\_\_\_ activities held as part of this festival. (ART)
6. Tet holiday is the most important \_\_\_\_\_ for Vietnamese people. (CELEBRATE)
7. Natural gas is .....and it is harmful to the environment. (LIMIT)
8. I like solar energy because it is .....(PLENTY)
9. Using public transport can reduce .....(POLLUTE)

**V. Choose the underlined word or phrase (A, B, C or D) that needs correcting.**

1. Road users should obey traffic rules strict.
- A                                      B                                      C                                      D
2. Although the film is a bit frightened, I really enjoy it.
- A                                      B                                      C                                      D
3. We will go on holiday with some friends of our.
- A                                      B                                      C                                      D
4. I used to go by foot when I was in primary school.
- A                                      B                                      C                                      D
5. The film was so bored . However , Jack saw it from beginning to end.
- A                                      B                                      C                                      D
6. Can you watch folk music performances at the Russian Winter Festival last year?
- A                                      B                                      C                                      D
7. Did they went to the Tulip Festival with their family?
- A                                      B                                      C                                      D
8. Do she carve pumpkins every year at Halloween?
- A                                      B                                      C                                      D
9. Will he asks his brother to go to the cinema with him?

- A B C D  
10. Are they perform an Indian folk dance on the stage?

A B C D  
**D/ READING I.** Read the passage and fill in the blanks.

after - with - harvests - in - friends - seasonal - celebrated - others - turkey - tradition

Thanksgiving (also called Turkey day) is a (0) *seasonal* holiday held annually to give thanks to God for successful (1)..... In the USA the holiday is (2)..... on the fourth Thursday of November. In Canada, it's celebrated on the second Monday of October because the harvests there generally ends earlier. Thanksgiving is traditionally celebrated with a feast among family and (3)..... Not only adults but children take part (4)..... the food preparation. Traditional foods are (5)....., stuffing, gravy, sweet potatoes, cornbread, mashed potatoes and cranberry sauce. (6)..... the feast people often do some other activities. Some like to go for a walk. Some take naps. (7)..... play board or card games. A lot of people take this opportunity to help the less fortunate. They volunteer to cook and serve food to homeless people, spend time (8)..... sick people in hospitals or help a needy family.

**II. Read the passage and choose the correct answer.**

#### SAFETY TIPS FOR BUS PASSENGERS

Always maintain a queue while waiting (1) ..... bus. Never stand on queue on the middle of the road. At the time of boarding a bus do not try to run or chasing the bus. Once you are inside the bus (2) ..... a seat and hold firmly on the handrail if you are standing. Never try to (3) ..... an overcrowded bus. Avoid (4) ..... inside of a bus because you high-pitch noise may distract the attention of the driver and it could lead to a major (5) ..... accidents.

- |    |           |             |             |           |
|----|-----------|-------------|-------------|-----------|
| 1. | A. for    | B. to       | C. on       | D. in     |
| 2. | A. hold   | B. take     | C. sit      | D. find   |
| 3. | A. choose | B. go       | C. wait     | D. board  |
| 4. | A. shout  | B. shouting | C. to shout | D. shouts |
| 5. | A. road   | B. way      | C. path     | D. street |

#### III. Read and answer questions

You use energy every day. Energy is the ability to cause change. When you ride a bike, you use energy from your body to make the bike move. Your parents use heat energy to change the food from raw to cooked.

Not all energy is used as soon as you get it. Sometimes energy is stored to be used later, stored energy can be chemical energy stored in a battery or in your body. It can also be potential energy. Potential energy is based on the position of the object. A soccer player standing ready to kick a ball has potential energy.

Energy of motion is also called kinetic energy. Potential energy converts, or changes into, kinetic energy when the thing or person begins to move. When the soccer player kicks the ball, kinetic energy is at work. Energy often changes forms. When you switch on the light, electricity converts into light. When you eat, chemical energy from your food converts into thermal and mechanical energy that allows you to move and work.

- What is energy? .....
- What kind of energy is based on an object's position? .....
- What is another name for energy of motion? .....
- What is another way to say "changes into"? .....
- Does energy often change forms? .....



**E. WRITING: Rewrite the sentences, using the words given:**

1. Our teacher is always a careful driver.

-> Our teacher always drives .....

2. Be careful or you'll fall off your bicycle.

-> If you are not .....

3. Although Eric is a child, he knows how to use water efficiently.

-> Eric is a child .....

4. It rained very heavily. However, we went to class on time.

-> Although .....

5. Natural gas is cheaper and less polluting than coal.

-> Coal is .....

6. The film is very interesting.

-> I am interested .....

7. I like video games better than computer games.

-> I prefer .....

8. The distance from my house to Ha Noi is over 20 kilometers.

-> It's .....

9. We are trying to find cheap, clean and effective sourced of energy.

-> We are looking .....

10. It is a good idea for us to use energy effectively.

-> We should.....

11. You should join the English club at your school.

-> Why don't .....

12. Because Scotland is famous for its long history, people like going to visit it.

-> Scotland is .....

13. My mother washed clothes by hands last year, but now she no longer does it.

-> My mother used .....

14. Although they are short, they still love playing sports.

-> In spite of.....

15. The film is very interesting.

-> I am interested .....

16. These flowers are Lan's.

-> These are .....

17. I think action films are more interesting than comedies.

-> I think comedies are not.....

18. This year's contest is not the same as last year's.

-> This year's music contest is .....

19. Henry is not as good at playing the piano as Anderson.

-> Anderon .....

20. Make question for the underline parts:

We will go to the Flower Festival in Da Lat next year.

.....

**B. Complete the paragraph, using the given words:**

**Ex1:**

1. My favourite film/be/Crazy Coconut. It/romantic comedy.

.....

2. The film/be/about/female professor/lazy movie star/ living together/the island/after a shipwreck.

.....

3. It/star/Julia Roberts/as/professor/Brad Pitt/as/film star.

.....

4. Critics/say/the film/be/extremely funny/entertaining.

.....

5. I think/it/be/worth watching film.

.....

**Ex2:**

1. Solar power/be/one of/cheap/clean/effective sources of energy.

.....

2. It/provide/freely/by/the sun.

.....

3. Solar energy/use/by/many countries/around/world.

.....

4. People/install/solar panels/the roof/houses.

.....

5. By using solar energy/the problem/the energy shortage/solved.

.....